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The need for voter identification is already filled by voter registration. I was previously 

a military spouse who had to fight to keep my ballot by a different state because my 

mail in ballot wasn’t being mailed in state, as we resided in a different state. 

Restricting mail in ballots, even with exceptions for military, makes it harder to 

maintain your ability to vote, and threatens the rights of all voters.  Standardizing mail 

in ballots gives everyone the chance for the voice they’re due. This is a disgusting 

attack on each one of us and the people who back it should be ashamed for working 

against their constituents.  


